
September 12, 2017 
Special Session 
Bonifay, Florida 

The Holmes County Board of Commissioners met in a Special Session on the above date with the 

following members present: Commissioner Mickey Locke, Commissioner Danny Powell, Commissioner Phillip 

Music, Commissioner Bobby Sasnett and Commissioner Clint Erickson, Chairman of the Board. 

Wesley Adams, County Coordinator, was present. 

Angie Purvee, Deputy Clerk, was present and kept the minutes. 

Chairman Erickson called the meeting to order at 4: 11 p.m. Wesley Adams led the prayer and pledge. 

The first agenda item was Agenda Additions or Deletions. The following changes were made to today's 

agenda: 

• 5-1) Budget and LOGT Hearing Dates - addition 

• 5-2) Legal Services Interviews - moved from #1 to #2 

Commissioner Music offered a motion to approve the amended agenda with Commissioner Powell offering a 

second. The motion passed unanimously. 

Commissioner Music offered a motion to schedule the Tentative Budget hearing for September 18th at 

5:01 p.m. and the LOGT Special Session for September 18th at 4:00 p.m. Commissioner Locke offered a second 

and the motion passed unanimously. 

The law firm of Roberts, Roberts and Roberts represented by attorneys Russell Roberts, John Roberts and 

John Young Roberts were present for the legal services interview. Each attorney presented their qualifications, 

experience and availability to serve as the County Attorney. Roberts, Roberts and Roberts proposed to charge 

the County $3,000.00 per month for up to 25 hours of work and bill $150.00 per hour for any additional hours 

worked. 

The law firm of Fuqua & Milton represented by attorneys Clay Milton and Matt Fuqua were present for 

the legal services interview. Each attorney presented their qualifications, experience and availability to serve as 

the County Attorney. Fuqua & Milton proposed to charge the County $3,250.00 per month for up to 22 hours of 

work and bill $150.00 per hour for any additional hours worked. 

Attorney Brandon Young was present for the legal services interview. Mr. Young presented his 

qualifications, experience and availability to serve as the County Attorney. My. Young proposed to charge the 

County $3,250.00 per month for up to 25 hours of work and bill $150.00 per hour for any additional hours worked. 

Wesley Adams, County Coordinator, announced the following scoring results at the conclusion of the 

interviews: 

• Roberts, Roberts & Roberts = 194 

• Fuqua & Milton = 184 

• Brandon Young = 213 
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Commissioner Music offered a motion to hire Brandon Young for the County Attorney position with 

Commissioner Locke offering a second. The motion passed unanimously. 

There being no further business at this time the meeting was adjourned at 5:59 p.m. 

Clerk Chairman 


